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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Change of Meeting Date 

 
 
Date of Notice: September 19, 2014 
 
 

You are hereby notified the following public hearing has been moved to a new 
date. 
 

James Taylor and Aaron Hill 
PID 24037, 19 Kendall Pond Road 
Review of a Multifamily Site Plan 
18 Units 

 
The August 20, 2014 hearing was originally to be continued to WEDNESDAY, 
October 1, 2014, at 7:00 p.m. at the Derry Municipal Center, 14 Manning Street, 
in the Cable TV Studio.   
 
The Cable TV Studio has a seating capacity of less than 50 people.  The 
anticipated number of persons planning to attend the hearing scheduled for 
October 1, 2014, would exceed life safety provisions.  The Derry Planning Board 
has rescheduled its October 1, 2014 meeting date and will hold the hearing on 
MONDAY, October 13, 2014, at 6:30 p.m., in the 3rd Floor Meeting room of the 
Municipal Center.   
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